
Principal’s Report 

P & F Meeting 

18th May 2022 
● Successful second Open Day and Evening with good attendance. Currently 

interviewing applicants.   

● Construction of ramp has commenced.  

● Solar Project almost completed. We are already drawing solar energy. 

● Absences due to Covid isolation still high. 

● New readers for Kindergarten that better support the new English Syllabus. 

● NAPLAN held last week. A number of catch ups this week. 

● Will be asking for expressions of interest for the Advisory Group/Council. Brief 

outline of purpose, description and protocols will be shared. The P&F has evolved 

and changed during the past few years which means a change in focus for what was 

originally known as the ‘Holy Family School Board’ . 


